
TO: 

Ms. Debra Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
ExecutiveDirector@puc.nh.gov 
 Hello Ms Howland, 

 

 As a NH resident for the past ten years, I have taken an active interest in economic growth, 

the  growing utility structural needs of the electric system, the impact on the environment, our 

tax base and a  resident's ability to cover utility expenses.  I want to share my opinion regarding 

an effort by the EESE to increase the charge by two and a half times.  2.5 X might seem like a 

small number. Especially when buried in  a document text. But it represents a 250% increase. 

The proposed SBC charge increase is unsubstantiated. 

 

 I am requesting that the SBC electric bill charge NOT be increased 2.5X which will negatively 

impact all NH residential and business ratepayers. I fail to see the benefit of  any increase at this 

time. Until a realistic increase is proposed and substantiated by need,   I would vote no on their 

proposal. 

 

 I welcome the opportunity to discuss this matter and welcome your response. 

 

 Thank you for your efforts, 

 

Rich Lawrence 

 

--  

Richard J. Lawrence, CPA 
Newfound Lake  - Whittemore Shores 

41 Abenaki Lane 

Bridgewater, NH  03222 

Cell:860-490-6216 

RichLawrence1@Gmail.com  

Rich@NewfoundAdvisors.com 

Richard.J.Lawrence@PwC.com 

 

 

mailto:ExecutiveDirector@puc.nh.gov
mailto:RichLawrence1@gmail.com
mailto:Ricg@NewforndAdvisors.com
mailto:Richard.J.Lawrence@PwC.com

